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The Portland Harbor Community Advisory Group supports the Frog Ferry to fill a missing link in Portland 
transportation choices.  Our mission is to ensure the public is represented in Superfund cleanup 
decisions.  Putting people in boats on the Willamette River is simply the best way to connect people to 
our history and the possibilities for a future.  Beyond the benefits of commuting, the sheer joy of moving 
across the water can bring life back into the core of the city.  Portland can once again be special. 
  
Funding is critical to implement a pilot program that will leverage Federal Transportation 
resources.  This is a once in a generation opportunity to revitalize a neglected asset.  The central city has 
been hollowed out by migrating revenues.  Give people the means and a reason to return.  Give them a 
river. 
  
Doug Larson, for the PHCAG 

 


